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Dates for your Diary  

Term 4 

Week 4 

Wednesday 27 October 

P&C Meeting @ 6pm 

Royal Hotel, Manildra 

Friday 29 October 

Visit from Mr Carver of 

Molong CS for Yr 7 Transition 

Friday 29 October 

Kinder transition program 

starts—9am—3pm 

Week 6 

Tuesday 9 November 

School Photos—Return 

orders ASAP 

Harrison   31 Oct 

Leo   2   Nov 

Principal’s Message 

Well we are already three weeks into the term! I would like to 
congratulate the students on their quick return to our school 
routines. It is great to see everyone working hard within their 
classrooms. I have been lucky this week to spend some time in 
the K/1 class where we produced some outstanding pieces of 
writing! Well done to K/1 and Miss Mac! Next week I am looking 
forward to visiting the 2/3 class to see some great writers here 
too! 

Everyday Counts! 

Last week we began our focus on attendance. 

As part of our school improvement plan we are aiming for 100% 
of students to attend at least 90% of the time. We understand 
that if your child is sick they need to stay at home. Please 
remember to let your child’s teacher know with a note, call or 
through the app. 

Each week the year with the best attendance will be awarded 
with a gold star. Three gold stars will result in a surprise! 

Congratulations to our winners so far: 

Week 1:    Week 2: 

Year 4 – 100%   Year 3 – 100% 

Year 5 – 100%   Year 4 - 100% 

Year K - 100%   Year 6 – 100% 

Stars of the Week 

Last Friday saw the first of my Principal Awards to be given out to 
three very deserving recipients. Congratulations to Jett Rogers, 
Penny Gosper and Jake Gosper. This week our recipients are Jim 
Roach, Huxley Sharpless and Elizabeth O’Brien. It is great to see 
such positive members of our school community both in their 
learning and their willingness to help. Well done! 



Sports Monitors 

Our school now has sports monitors. These students have nominated themselves to be leaders 

amongst their peers. Their roles include providing equipment to teachers and students when needed 

and ensuring the sports equipment is being treated respectfully. Well done to these students for taking 

on extra responsibility for the good of our school. 

Harmonie, Harrison, Knox, Hallie Ann, Sebastian, Tom S, Fatricia, Charlie, Jackson & Flynn 

Science in 2/3 

The 2/3 class have been having fun during Science. They explored how to use twisting, stretching, 

scrunching and bending to physically change the shape of everyday materials. We have observed how 

the properties of familiar materials might change under different conditions. Here are some of their 

plasticine creations and annotated drawings.  

Check In Assessments 

Next week Manildra Public School students in years 3,4,5 & 6 will participate in the Literacy and 
Numeracy Check In Assessments. All students across NSW schools will be participating. A finalised 
timetable will be provided next week. 

Level 3 Restrictions 

We continue to be under level 3 restrictions as advised by NSW Health. As a result we have sadly had to 
cancel our senior excursion. Staff have waited until the last possible moment to cancel as we know how 
much our students were looking forward to going. 

Deb Milgate 

Princpal 





  m ani ldra   Community  N ews  & Information  .  .  .  

Medical Centre  

 

Dr. Vikki Wymer  
consults every  Tuesday &      
Friday between  9.00am & 
1.00pm.  Phone 6364 5901 

for an appointment 

MANILDRA CRAFT COTTAGE  

We have freshly cooked cakes,  

biscuits/slices Wed to Sun 

MADIA MEETINGS 

Held the 1st Wednesday of each month at  

Manildra Memorial Hall 

 7:30pm  - All Welcome 

MANILDRA MATTERS ARTICLES 

Email articles/news to  

manildramatters@live.com 

Last day for news 20th of each month 

Church Services 
St Michaels Catholic Church                 

Saturdays @ 5pm 

St Lukes Anglican Church 

2nd & 4th Sunday of month at  

11:00 am. All welcome  

Uniting Church 

 3rd Sunday of the month—9am 

Community Notes Close for any 
additions  10.00am Thursdays   

Email to: 
renae.allcorn@det.nsw.edu.au OR  
j.hoolahan@bth.catholic.edu.au 


